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Dear Colleagues, 
 
Re: Immunology Laboratory Test Prices 
 
As you may all be aware, in the UK, there has been a continued period of high inflation coupled with 
the long-standing high energy prices.  On top of this, we have not made any significant changes to our 
repertoire price list since 2018. 
 
As a result of the above, over the past 12 months, we have started to see significant price increases 
being passed on to the laboratory from our suppliers across our repertoire of testing. 
 
With this in mind, during 2024 we will be increasing our prices across repertoire on average by 7%. 
There are some that have had to increase by a significantly higher margin, because of the supplier 
raising their base price by more than this. 
 
If you have any further questions, then please contact me on the email address above. 

 
Yours faithfully  
 

 
James Hoy 
Laboratory Manager 
Clinical Lead of Laboratory Immunology 

 


